## **Bernadette Russell**

## AGENDA MATERIAL

From:

Paul R. Horwitz M.D. <doctucsoneye@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, August 14, 2021 5:15 PM

To:

COB\_mail

Cc:

Suzanne Goodman; Theresa Cullen; Francisco Garcia; Dana Morales; Monica

Perez; Jan Lesher; Chuck Huckelberry; Paula Mandel

Subject:

Please Distribute to all BOS Members for Monday, August 16th BOS Meeting

**Attachments:** 

Board of Health COVID Recommendations.pdf

Importance:

High

**CAUTION:** This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Please have the Clerk of the Board distribute immediately my Memo to All Pima County Board of Supervisors to help facilitate Monday's (August 16th) Pima County Board of Supervisors' Meeting. Please enter into the record as well.

Thank you,
Paul R. Horwitz, M.D.
President, Pima County Board of Health



## PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH

3950 S. COUNTRY CLUB, STE 100 • TUCSON AZ 85714-2056

08-14-2021

From: Paul R. Horwitz, M.D.

President, Pima County Board of Health

To: Honorable Chair and All Members of the Pima County Board of Supervisors

Re: Emergency COVID-19 Meeting

On Friday, August 13<sup>th</sup>, 2021, I chaired an emergency Pima County Board of Health Meeting regarding the following items:

- Reinstating Pima County's COVID-19 Emergency Declaration.
- Supporting Districts and Schools that Mandate Universal Indoor Masking as a Mitigation Strategy.
- Utilizing Incentives and Disincentives to Promote Vaccination of Pima County Employees.

After thorough discussion of the above items, individual motions were made regarding each of the above items.

Each of the three items passed unanimously without any dissent.

Please note that Board of Health Members were present to vote from ALL FIVE DISTRICTS.

The Pima County Board of Health urges the Board of Supervisors to implement all of the above strategies in our attempt to control the COVID-19 pandemic and as important measures to maintain the health of Pima County citizens.

Sincerely,

Paul R. Horwitz, M.D.

President, Pima County Board of Health

man,11